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23rd November 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
R.e. Staffing in Year 2 
 
I am writing to update you on the staffing situation within Year 2. We are pleased to inform you that 
Mr Worton will be returning to school as of this afternoon. Therefore, Mrs Kalirai’s last day with the 
children will be today.  
 
To ensure the smoothest transition possible for the children, Mr Worton and Mrs Kalirai held a 
handover meeting yesterday afternoon and will also be in class together this afternoon to complete 
this handover with the children.  
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Kalirai for all of her hard work with 2SW and for 
forming excellent relationships with our Year 2 children. The consistency that she has provided 
them with has been fantastic.  
 
Today, you will be receiving a letter regarding 2SW parent consultations, these will take place via a 
phone call with both Mr Worton and Mrs Kalirai. They look forward to both speaking with you. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School.  
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